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Notice Effective on 02 June 2017: 

 

DO NOT CONSUME 
 

Attention: To Residents of Pierre’s Point Road 

 
Due to flooding events you private water supply is flooded and contaminated with 
surface water. People using their private well or surface lake water for drinking 
and cooking purposes:  Do no use any untreated water that is going to touch your 
mouth or be swallowed.  
 

USE ALTERNATIVE WATER SOURCE or BOTTLE WATER FOR: 

• Drinking 
• Preparing infant formulas, juices, ice cubes, tea, coffee 
• Washing fruits and vegetables 
• Cooking 
• Dental hygiene 

• Making ice cubes 
 
You can continue to use regular water for: 
✓ Hand washing 
✓ washing dishes 
✓ Bathing 
✓ Laundry 

 
Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

 

Priscilla Cheung 
Environmental Health Officer 
First Nations Health Authority 

 

Attention:  

Switsemalph IR #6, 
Salmon Arm, BC 


